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Commission Member Profile 

Carl Christian 
Carl has been in the power line industry for 34 years. He started his career in 1991 with United 

Power as an apprentice lineman. His career advanced at United Power to journeyman lineman. 

He worked for United Power until 2001. In 2001, Carl went to work for the City of Fountain as a 

journeyman lineman. 

During his years at the City of Fountain he has had several roles. They include Foreman, General 

Foreman, Superintendent, and his current role as Deputy Utility Director. 

Carl is currently Board President of Fountain Sanitation District and on the Board of Lower 

Fountain Metropolitan District. 

Carl received his Associates degree in power line in 1991 from Mesa State University (Colorado 

Mesa University). 


